
Government  workshops  on
firework zones to be held in
Craigmillar this week

The Scottish Government is holding
a  series  of  workshops  to  inform
communities and offer a chance for
their  views  to  be  heard  as  it
develops  guidance  for  local
authorities on designating Firework
Control Zones.
A Firework Control Zone will give “local authorities the power
to designate areas where it will only be permitted to use
fireworks as part of a public fireworks display, or by a
person who is employed by, or acting under the direction of, a
regulatory authority and using fireworks for that purpose”.

There will be two interactive workshops in Craigmillar on
Thursday when information will be presented about how the
zones would work. There will be an opportunity to discuss and
provide feedback on how these could best be used to address
some of the issues caused by misuse of fireworks in Scotland. 

The Fireworks etc. Act which was introduced in Scotland last
summer is designed to change the relationship to fireworks
across the whole country.

Free tickets here
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